
             

   RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

 

CIRCULAR NO. 025/ RIAS/ 2023-24                                                                             DATE:29-06-24 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be conducting a selection for advance classes for 

badminton for Grade III to VII next week in collaboration with Ajitwijitilek Academy. 

Grade III and IV will have it on Monday, July 1st 2024 and Grade V to VII will have it on 

Wednesday, July 3rd 2024, in-between the school hours.  

The selection is open to all the students. The badminton coaches will select the students from 

all age groups for advance coaching. The parents of the selected students will be informed 

about further coaching post selection. The students should bring their own racquets for the 

selection. 

 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 


